
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 173 of 2024 

 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/26/95/1 

 

 

20 December 2024 

 

 

 

Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No 171 of 2024 re New Year's Eve 

Fireworks outside Id-Daħla tal-Franċiżi in the Grand Harbour 

 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 171 of 2024. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels that after the display the pontoons will be towed to Valletta Waterfront and not as 

stated in Local Notice to Mariners No 171 of 2024. 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 171 of 2024 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All the other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 171 of 2024 will remain 

valid. 

 

Chart affected:  BA 177 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


